
 

O 
n Wednesday, July 12, 2017, the Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) will host an informational Open House for 

the I-95 bridge deck replacement project over Glades Cut Off Road 

(County Road 709) & the FEC Railroad at approximate mile marker 125 in 

the City of Port St. Lucie and over Ten Mile Creek (just south of 

Okeechobee Road / Exit 129). 

 

The Open House will be held from 4 PM until 6 PM at the St. Lucie County 

Fire District Administration Complex, 5160 NW Milner Drive, Port St. Lucie, 

FL 34983. Project personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope of work, 

construction schedule, and address questions and comments one-on-one. 

No formal presentation will be made.  

 

This project is expected to begin July 10, 2017, and is anticipated to be 

completed by summer 2019, weather permitting. The cost for construction 

is $13.46 million. Work will be performed by Lead Engineering Contractors, 

with FDOT and Cardno overseeing the project.  

 

Scope of Work:  

 

• Replacing the bridge decks on I-95 over Glades Cut Off Road (CR 709) 

& the FEC Railroad and over Ten Mile Creek (just south of Okeechobee 

Road / Exit 129) 

• Milling and resurfacing approaches to bridge decks 

• Re-striping approaches to bridge decks 

 

Maintenance of Traffic: 

 
To facilitate the replacement of these bridge decks, I-95 will be reduced 
from three lanes to two lanes in each direction at the two overpasses — 
Glades Cutoff Road (CR 709) and Ten Mile Creek. The speed limit on I-95 
at these two locations will be reduced from 70 MPH to 60 MPH for the 
duration of this project.  
 
Nighttime lane closures on I-95 will occur Sunday through Thursday 
between the hours of 9 p.m. and 6 a.m. Daytime & nighttime lane closures 
will occur on Glades Cutoff Road (CR 709) without any time restrictions. 
When work is occurring on the I-95 bridge decks over travel lanes, two-way 
traffic will be maintained by a flag crew at all times. 
  
For additional information regarding this upcoming construction project, 
please contact Kathleen Dempsey, Project Community Outreach Specialist, 
at (772) 359-5118, kdempsey@corradino.com, or visit www.d4fdot.com.  

 

I-95 Bridge Deck  

Replacement Project 

Open House  

Wednesday, July 12, 2017 

4 PM— 6 PM  

St. Lucie County Fire District 

Administration Complex 

5160 NW Milner Drive  

Port St. Lucie, FL 34983  

 

Public participation is solicited 

without regard to race, color, 

national origin, age, sex, 

religion, disability or family 

status. 

 

If you need special 

accommodations under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act 

or require translation services 

(free of charge) please contact 

Kathleen Dempsey, Project 

Community Outreach Specialist, 

prior to the meeting. She can be 

reached by phone at (772) 359-

5118 or email at 

kdempsey@corradino.com.  

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com for 

information on FDOT 

construction projects in the 

Treasure Coast. 
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